
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           12 July 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

In the light of the announcement by the President on Sunday night 11 July 2021 that 

schools will now reopen for learners on Monday 26 July 2021, please take note of 

the following: 

 

• All learners will receive a report on their academic progress of Term2. 

• Parents will receive an updated Term Planner for Term 3. 

• Newsletters have been posted to our website and D6.  

• All of this depends on the flattening of the curve. Parents will be notified 

regarding any changes. 

 

The raffle draw will be done as soon as the school reopens and will announce the 

winners and funds raised during our fundraising efforts of Term 2. 

 

Parents of our school bus, please take note, that the small bus will be operational 

and that the double bus trip schedule will be operational until further notice. 

 

Please adhere to the safety measures and COVID protocols and let us keep as safe 

as possible.  

 

It is important that, once schools reopen, everyone returns to school to minimize the 

loss of teaching time. 

 

Regards 

 

Principal 


